Haverhill Education
Association makes symbolic
gesture on potential loss of
students or teachers from
COVID

The following message was posted by the Haverhill Education
Association on Facebook:

“The students and teachers we may lose to COVID are gathering
on the steps of City Hall for their class of 2021 photo. How
many empty shoes will there be if we go back to school too
soon? Even one is too many. #OnlyWhenItsSafe

All the shoes have been collected and will be donated to local
families in need. #WereInThisTogether.”
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